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Mr. John D. Leonard, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
Long Island Lighting Company
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
P.O. Box 18, North Country Road
Wading River, New York 11792

.

,

Dear Mr. Leonard:

. SUBJECT: Solid Waste Process Control Program - Shoreham Nuclear Power
Station

'
. .

By letter dated December 21, 1984 (SNRC-1126), the Long Island Lighting Company
submitted the revised Solid Waste Process Control' Program.(PCP) (Revision 0),
dated December 18, 1984, for the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station. The revised
PCP incorporates NRC staff coments that were forwarded ~to you on September 12,
1984. . . . ,

The NRC staff has reviewed the revised PCP and has determined thatlit is
acceptable and satisfies the requirements of condition C.(15)'of the Shoreham
license. You may therefore comence processing of solid waste -in' accordance

~

with the provision t.f the revised PCP. However, you should" note _that this
approval is granted en an interim basis. The.NRC staff is-in the process of
evaluating PCPs at nuclear power plants on a generic basis, and as part of tl;
effort, the Shoreham PCP will be-reviewed again in the future by an NRC contrac-
tor. If you have any questions, contact Mr. R. Caruso ;(301-492-8392).

' A. Schwencer, Cnief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page-
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